Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on October 23, 2001

Meeting opened at 7:03 P.M..
Present were Mary vandenBerg, Helen Kreiger, Marguerite Choquette, Daniel Wrona and
Brad Noble. Absent were James Wettlaufer and Howard Fife.

Minutes of meeting on 10/16/01 read and approved. Signed by Mary.

Letter dated October 17, 2001 from Fire Chief regarding suspicious packages read and
filed.

Letter dated October 17 from Lycott Environmental Incorporated read. This wasa
summary report on the management of the Milfoil in Hamilton Reservoir in Holland.

This report is on file in the office of the HCC and is available to those who wish to read it
during our normal Tuesday evening hours.

The Public Hearing for Alice Tetreault regarding a Request for Determination of
Applicability to replace septic system at 12 Collette Drive opened at 8:30 P.M.
Representing Ms Tetreault was Mark Farrell from Green Hill Engineering. Mark
presented the plan. Procedure sheet # 01-0398 was issued covering this project at 12
Collette Drive, Map R-14, Lot A-12. A Negative Determination of Applicability was
signed by all present. Copies were mailed to all concerned on October 24,2001, Public
hearing closed at 8:43.

Motion to adjourn made by Marguerite and seconded by Helen. Meeting closed at 8:50
PM.

Submitted by:

Copies to:
Selectmen
Town Clerk
Board of Health
Planning Board
Building Inspector
Highway Surveyor
HCC Chairperson




